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Next Meeting 
 

  
 

 

MAIN PROGRAM 
 

Acid Neutralization Systems 
 
 

SPEAKER 
 

Mr. Gary Broberg P.E.  

Practical Applications, Inc. 

 

 
 

 

PROGRAM SCHEDULE 
 

Social Hour     5:00 – 6:00 

Dinner      6:00 – 6:45 

Chapter Business    6:45 – 7:00 

Speaker / Technical Session  7:00 – 8:30 
 

 

MENU 
Garden Salad  

Chicken Florentine  

Key Lime Pie 
 

 

MEETING RESERVATIONS
 

$20.00 ONLINE Reservation 
(Please use the electronic invitation sent to you) 

$35.00 W/O Reservation 

$25.00 Call in Reservation 

Please reserve by Friday, September 5, 2014 

Contact Cathy @ W.P. Haney,  

(508) 238 – 2030 

The Lantana, Randolph, MA 
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       President’s Report 
 

Greetings to all ASPE Boston Chapter members and friends.  I hope this 

newsletter finds you well and in good health enjoying what little is left of the summer 

(remember, summer technically goes to September 20th, and I am holding onto every last 

day).  A new year is upon us and our Board of Directors have been hard at work over the 

summer on our upcoming programs as well as preparing for the ASPE Convention in Chi-

cago IL this September 19th through the 24th. 

 I mention this as this is the 50th Anniversary of our Society and we are sending an 

excellent delegation from our Chapter to support this event.  Many of you have stepped up 

and volunteered as either a delegate or an alternate and we appreciate your time and ef-

forts in this once in a lifetime opportunity.  I urge any of our members to consider attending 

on your own as well if possible.  The delegates that are going will be attending ASPE Busi-

ness Meetings where Society issues will be discussed and voted on, will be attending 

many Technical Seminars, the largest Plumbing Exposition in the country, Social Events, 

earning CEU’s and in general bringing back a wealth of information, ideas and enthusiasm 

to help improve our chapter now, in the near future and for many years to come. 

 I have to take a moment to give a huge shout-out to the following individuals who 

have helped make this past year a success:  Rich Dean, our most recent Past President; I 

could not have taken on this second venture on our board without his ceaseless efforts, 

advice, time, friendship and relentless devotion to this chapter.  Our Board of Directors:  

Larry Johnston, VP Technical, Frank Denisi, VP Legislative, John Callahan, VP Member-

ship, Rich Pokorny, Treasurer, Paul Jappe for stepping in as Administrative Secretary, 

Patrick Haney, Corresponding Secretary, Jeff Gooding, Affiliate Liaison, Ed Nadeau for 

stepping in as Education Chair, and Dawn Pokorny, our Newsletter Editor.  I can’t say 

enough about these individuals and their constant vigilance toward keeping our Chapter at 

the forefront of ASPE and Plumbing Engineering.  I could write pages of praise about 

these hard working members.  Look at these names, some of these board members have 

been with our chapter and on our board for many, many years.  Think about that kind of 

commitment.  Please take the time to thank them personally every opportunity you get this 

year.  Some of our more recent volunteers:  Jill Moretti and Derek Silvia (our new webmas-

ter).  Both of these individuals have volunteered to help on our board wherever asked and 

have also stepped up as alternate delegates to the Convention.  I know there are many 

more of you and I will mention those volunteers as the year progresses. 

 Last but not least, the Golf Tournament is fast approaching, Friday, October 3rd 

2014, under the command of Jeff Gooding, Ed Nadeau and others.  This will be held at the 

Wayland Country Club, Wayland MA.  Invitations have been sent out and registration 

forms are also available on our website www.aspebostonchapter.org.  I ask your support 

for this event as it supports the ASPE Boston Chapter Education Fund. 

 I would like to close with the same promise I have offered in the past:  That we as 

a board will work diligently at keeping those of you who are involved, highly engaged and 

those of you who may not be as involved, to elevate our chapter to such a level of excite-

ment that you won’t want to miss out on this experience. 

  

Sincerely, Kevin W. Lally, CET,, President, Boston Chapter ASPE 

 

 

http://www.aspebostonchapter.org/
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Technical Report 
 

Next Meeting 

Tuesday September 9, 2014 

The Lantana, Randolph, MA 

 

Main Program 

Acid Neutralization Systems 

 

Speaker 

Gary Broberg P.E. Practical Applications, Inc. 

 

Program Schedule 

Social hour:                              5:00 to 6:00 

Dinner:                                      6:00 to 6:45 

Chapter Business                     6:45 to 7:00 

Speaker/Technical Session:   7:00 to 8:30 

 

 

 Mr. Broberg has more than twenty five years of experience in industrial water treatment, wastewater treatment, and regulatory 

compliance.  He has performed engineering services to industries, businesses, and institutions concerning high purity water treatment, 

wastewater treatment, FDA compliance, National Pollution Discharge Elimination System compliance, Massachusetts Water Resources 

Authority discharge compliance, local town discharge compliance, waste management and minimization, hazardous chemicals/waste 

regulatory compliance, chemical use and exposure assessment.   

 

 He also provides designs, options, and installations to optimize water and wastewater treatment systems which meet strict pro-

duction limits and decrease disposal and operating costs.  He is a member of the American Society of Plumbing Engineers, Massachusetts 

Water Pollution Control Association and is the current chairman for the Northeastern University Chemical Engineering Industrial Advisory 

Board. 

 

 Mr. Broberg has a Bachelor of Science Degree in Chemical Engineering from Northeastern University, and received his Profes-

sional Engineer license through the National Council of Examiners for Engineering and Surveying (NCEES). 
 

By Laurence D. Johnston, CPD, V.P. Technical, Boston Chapter ASP 

 

KIRSCHNER ASSOCIATES, INC. 
8 Abbey Lane, PO Box 312 

Middleboro, MA 02346-0312 

Tel: 800-752-1588 Fax: 508-947-0850 

www.kirschnerassociates.com 

 

PATTERSON-KELLEY 

AMERIDEX PHX  WENDLAND TANK 

RITE BOILERS NATCO HEATERS 

SECURITY CHIMNEYS 
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                 Membership News 
 
 

Members Due to Renew! 

These following members have their membership Renewal due this month (September) 

 

Scott D. Anderson  

David Brown P.E., LEED AP 

Gerald J. Caroto  

Christopher Ginocchio  

Joel Gordon P.E. 

Brian F Green  

Hugh Kelleher  

Leroy Le Lacheur  

May Wong Lee  

William McKenna G.E. 

Robert T. Moffatt  

Miguel Teixeira  

Kevin Pelton CPD 

Gregory E. Riley  

Jeri  Sullivan  

Kenneth H Wilensky 

 

According to the August Chapter Roster sent to me by Society, the following members are overdue to renew their memberships and are at 

risk of being deleted from the ASPE roster. If you haven’t already done so, please renew your membership right away and avoid any interrup-

tion in member benefits: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Okay enough about membership Renewals… 

 

Oktoberfest Surprise  

 

 

  

 

 

 

By John Callahan, CPD,  V.P. Membership, Boston Chapter ASPE 

Members with a June Renewal 

Paul R. Anderson  

Adam  Belanger  

George  Dubin P.E. 

Richard T. Kealty  

Lester S. MacLaughlin  

Andy Rice  

Donald F. Rosen  

Roger D. Wardwell P.E. 

Shane Wise CPD 

 

Members with a July Renewal 

Ron  Belling  

Thomas P. Bowman P.E. 

Brian M. Hagopian  

John J. McCarthy P.E. 

David T. McGrath  

Matthew Morrissey  

Kevin L. Neal  

 

 

 

Members with an August  

Renewal 

Richard Barbera  

Susan V. Briggs CPD 

Keith A. Cannizzaro  

Richard W. Friberg Jr. 

Michael Gauthier  

John  Karpinski P.E, CPD 

Daniel Kocur P.E. 

Tatyana  Nechayeva  

John F. Penney  

Members with an August  

Renewal Cont. 

Robert  Pink Jr. 

Marc D. Wall  

Eugene M. Weeks G.E. 

Frank N. Zaino P.E. 

James E. Ziobro 

I am happy to report that we will be doing something a little different for the 

October 14th meeting: a new location and a new time. For all our members 

working in and around Boston, and for every Affiliate member that can trav-

el to Boston, we are holding our October meeting at the Harpoon Brewery! 

Specific details will be announced in the next newsletter, but suffice it to 

say that now you really have an excuse to get out of the office for an hour 

(or more) and attend a monthly meeting. CEU’s will be available to those 

that attend because the technical portion of the meeting will be a behind 

the scenes tour of the brewing facility. 

If you’ve been to our previous evening meeting there, this will be complete-

ly different. They recently renovated the space and they now have a large 

Beer Hall that is open to the public, and an adjoining private event space 

where we will hold our meeting. The private event space is large, has pri-

vate bathrooms, and of course a private bar! 

 

This meeting attendance will be the barometer by which we determine 

whether this continues each year. If you would like us to hold more 

lunchtime meetings in or around Boston, then you better attend this one 

and let your Board members know. Space will be limited so RSVP early. 
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The Fire Pump Testing Company 
 

Evaluation, Testing and Certification of Fire Suppression Systems 

Fire Pump Testing, Standpipe Testing and Building Commissioning 

Hydrant Flow Testing and Water Supply Analysis 
Residential and Commercial System Installation and Service 

Fire Protection Design and Engineering - System Hydraulic Analysis 

 
                                                   Tel: (617) 971-0700 

                                                        Fax: (617) 524-7171 

Cell: (617) 592-4236 
11 Varney Street                     http: //www.thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Boston, MA 02130-4109       Email: tom@thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Thomas Duross CPD         Member: ASPE, NFPA, AFSA, FCCCHR, BBB 

 

 

 

 

 

www.jhpokorny.net 
getinfo@jhpokorny.net   

 

1502 Providence Highway 

Norwood, MA  02062 
Tel (781) 762 - 2661    Fax (781) 762 - 5949 

mailto:getinfo@jhpokorny.net
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Air Energy 8 Gourley 3 RL Stone Co. New England 7 

Accardi 7 Guardian Equipment 6 Sloan Valve Company 7 

Bradley 5 J. H. Pokorny Associates 5 T & S Brass 5 

Elkay 57 K Ross Co. 6 Tower Hill Sales 7 

Emerson Swan 5 Kirschner Associates, Inc. 3 Victaulic 8 

Environmental Air Specialties 3 Leonard Valve 6 W.P. Haney / Watts 5 

ETTER Engineering 8 Lubrizol Advanced Materials, Inc. 6 Walter F. Morris 5 

Fire Pump Testing Company 5 Milwaukee Valve 5   

Index of Paid Advertisers 
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A.S.P.E. 

P.O. Box 111 

East Walpole, MA  02032 

Tuesday 

9th 

September 

 

Next 
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